
Psychology Club Minutes 

September 20, 2011 

 

 Friday, September 24 @ 2 p.m. The Mock GRE will be 
administered in psychology classroom 1302. It is not too 
late to sign‐up, sign‐up sheets are located outside of the 
psychology classrooms on the bulletin board and in room 
1106. 

 If you have a class with either Kaysie or Shanice they 
will announce it at the beginning of their classes. 

 Friday, September 30 from 2-4 we will be having our 
annual Volleyball game by centennial hall in the sand 
court. 

 Dr. Browne will go over the shirt ideas that we all picked 
out last meeting and send them in to the company so they 
can get printed 

 Reminder that Oct. 4th for you clinical’s who wish to 
pursue that field in grad school Dr. Wasieleski will be 
speaking to give insight on the field and as a career 

 Thanks to Alex and Amber for coming out and giving us 
some insight about the I/O grad program and how you 
can further your education and career opportunities in 
the field. 

Any questions/suggestions do not hesitate to email the 
Psychology Club. 

Have a great weekend & hope to see you next Tuesday! 


